Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes
October 9, 2017

Opening prayer was given by Lisa Fouts.

Chris Countryman thanked Pat Hansen, WC ProStart Instructor and WC students for
preparing and serving the meal.

Sara Jensen from Nicklas Jensen Funeral Home was a guest today. She said that
construction on their new facility would be completed in January.

Old Business:

 Treasurer’s Report: Jeannie Krueger reported that after meals there is a balance of
$7895.08.

e Minutes of last meeting are available on www.visitmoville.com or by seeing Lisa
Fouts.

 School News: Last home football game & parents night is this Friday. Marching
band will be attending State competition on Wednesday and need volunteers to
move props.

e Chris Countryman recognized Students of the Month: September - Jim Moss and
October - Kurt Countryman

e Moville News: Crews are busy winterizing the shelters and pool. City is looking to
upgrade their dump truck. Projects on Frontage Road are progressing well. Main
Street has 15 buildings not being used at this time. Main Street lowa representatives
walked downtown and talked to business owners about concerns. There is a block
grant to help improve downtown and they suggested improving signage around
town. They noted pride in community being a positive. Report will be available soon.
e MCDAL: Given $1000 to holiday lighting project.

New Business:

* WC QB Club delivers softener salt Saturday, Oct 14

e Halloween parade - Oct 31 Main Street Trick or Treat 5:30.

» City Elections - November 7 at the Community Center

e Christmas Celebration Committee — December 2 Santa Day - pancakes, bake sale,
and photo booth

Guest Speaker: Robyn Chute - Committee member for disc golf course project. Cost
is $6000 for the entire project. Hole sponsors are $350. Jeannie Krueger made a
motion to sponsor a hole, Stee 2nd,

Next meeting is November 13 at the Moville Community Center.
Today’s attendance - 35


http://www.visitmoville.com/

